Call 811 Before You Dig

Before you dig in your yard, you should call 811 to ensure there are no buried cables, pipes, etc. Even if
the project you’re working on appears to be minimal, you should take advantage of this free service to
ensure that you don’t inadvertently hit something important that’s buried!

Things to keep in mind:

e Even if you're digging in a spot that was previously marked, you should call 811. Erosion and
root system growth can alter the depth and location of buried cables, or utility companies may
have completed work on their lines sine the last time you dug.

e If you hire a contractor or landscaper who will dig in your yard, make sure that they (or you)
contact 811.

e If you are only planning to dig in a small portion of your yard, you can outline the area in white
paint or white flags to identify the area for the utilities.

READY TO START DIGGING?



